
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Bagley, Susan
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2009 1:09 PM
To: Williamson, Alec
Cc: Lacy, Paul; Everett, Susan; Anderson, Ward
Subject: RE: WIN#U09936C, Battery St Tunnel Upgrade Fire & Safety Impr, Stage 1
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

6/22/2009

Thank you, Alec.  Your update is appreciated.  
  
We will look forward to hearing more after May 1. 
  
Take care. 
  
Susan Bagley 
206-716-1153 
  
www.wsdot.wa.gov/construction/2009 
  
  
 

From: Williamson, Alec  
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2009 12:56 PM 
To: Bagley, Susan 
Cc: Lacy, Paul; Everett, Susan; Anderson, Ward 
Subject: RE: WIN#U09936C, Battery St Tunnel Upgrade Fire & Safety Impr, Stage 1 
 
The SR 99 bored tunnel project, if approved by the legislature, will bypass the Battery Street Tunnel and it will likely 
be decommissioned.  We are considering options for interim maintenance of the BST but probably will not go to ad 
with a construction contract.  We need to wait for the end of the legislative session to confirm this, but that's where 
we are at right now.  The funds for BST would need to be rolled into the bored tunnel project by combining PINs or 
redefining the BST project summary through the PCRF process.  We will need to get back to you again around May 
1 to confirm all of this. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Alec Williamson, PE 
Design Manager 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
206-382-6366 
206-437-3059 
 

From: Bagley, Susan  
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2009 11:25 AM 
To: Williamson, Alec 
Cc: Lacy, Paul 
Subject: RE: WIN#U09936C, Battery St Tunnel Upgrade Fire & Safety Impr, Stage 1 
 



Thank you, Paul. 
  
Alec, 
Can you shed any light on this for me? 
  
Susan Bagley 
206-716-1153 
  
www.wsdot.wa.gov/construction/2009 
  
  
 

From: Lacy, Paul  
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2009 11:15 AM 
To: Bagley, Susan 
Cc: Williamson, Alec 
Subject: RE: WIN#U09936C, Battery St Tunnel Upgrade Fire & Safety Impr, Stage 1 
 
Hi Susan,  
  
I am out today.  But there will most likely not be a BST turn in.  
  
Please Contact Alec for information.  
  
Paul  
 

From: Bagley, Susan 
Sent: Wed 4/15/2009 11:11 AM 
To: Lacy, Paul 
Subject: WIN#U09936C, Battery St Tunnel Upgrade Fire & Safety Impr, Stage 1 
 
Hi, Paul 
I left you a voicemail asking about the 100% PS&E Turn-In and AD Date as shown in the Production Management 
Database (PMDBPROD) in Primavera Scheduler.  The 100% Turn-In is shown as an actual date of 9-Jan-09 and the 
projected AD date is 1-Jun-09. 
  
The previous dates reported were 15-Jun-09 and 12-Oct-09, respectively. 
  
What we are looking for is a reason why these two milestone dates are occurring approx. 6 months earlier than 
previously scheduled.  Can you help me with this? 
  
Your help is appreciated. 
  
Susan Leverette Bagley 
WSDOT Urban Corridors Office 
Project Controls and Reporting Specialist 
401 2nd Ave S, Suite 560, Seattle WA  98104 
Telephone:  206-716-1153 
www.wsdot.wa.gov/construction/2009  
  

6/22/2009


